New Haven Public Schools

dministrative Offices ateway Center

eginald Mayo, Ph.D iperintendent Meadow Street ew Haven, CT 06519

none: (203) 946-8888



April 12, 2012

Kim Healey Executive Director New Alliance Foundation 195 Church St. 7th floor New Haven, CT 06510

Dear Ms. Healey:

We are happy to support the New Haven Free Public Library in this exciting new initiative developed to prevent the loss of valuable reading skills during the summer months.

We believe that this innovative and rigorous approach to involve students and their parents in fun and educational literacy activities during the summer will be an excellent complement to the work that the New Haven Public School system works to achieve throughout the school year. To this end, we are willing to help the NHFPL coordinate with the Clinton Avenue School to effectively reach out to the Kindergarten students involved in our summer school program, along with their families. We will also be partnering with the Library to develop effective documentation tools and processes using the results of regularly scheduled Developmental Reading Assessments. We are dedicated to facilitating the success of these students in the Library's summer reading club and we believe the programs outlined in the NHFPL proposal will do just that. Thank you for offering this funding opportunity. We look forward to working with the NHFPL in the years ahead.

Sincerely,

Dr. Reginald Mayo, Ph.D Superintendent, NHPS

New Haven Public Schools

dministrative Offices ateway Center

eginald Mayo, Ph.D iperintendent Meadow Street w Haven, CT 06519

none: (203) 946-8888



April 12, 2012

Kim Healey Executive Director New Alliance Foundation 195 Church St. 7th floor New Haven, CT 06510

Dear Ms. Healey:

We are happy to support the New Haven Free Public Library in this exciting new initiative developed to prevent the loss of valuable reading skills during the summer months.

We believe that this innovative and rigorous approach to involve students and their parents in fun and educational literacy activities during the summer will be an excellent complement to the work that the New Haven Public School system works to achieve throughout the school year. To this end, we are willing to help the NHFPL coordinate with the Clinton Avenue School to effectively reach out to the Kindergarten students involved in our summer school program, along with their families. We will also be partnering with the Library to develop effective documentation tools and processes using the results of regularly scheduled Developmental Reading Assessments. We are dedicated to facilitating the success of these students in the Library's summer reading club and we believe the programs outlined in the NHFPL proposal will do just that. Thank you for offering this funding opportunity. We look forward to working with the NHFPL in the years ahead.

Sincerely,

Dr. Reginald Mayo, Ph.D Superintendent, NHPS